The Re-cycling against Incineration Week" kicked off with the first event on Tuesday 3rd November. A meeting was held for Parish Councils in Gloucestershire at Whiteshill and Ruscombe Village Hall. The meeting was hosted by GlosVAIN and GlosAIN. Following the two powerful presentations made by Gloucestershire Friends of the Earth Network and SWARD (Safety in Waste and Rubbish Disposal), there was a dynamic debate about different approaches to resolving Gloucestershire's waste issue sustainably and economically, with a focus on the welfare of the people of Gloucestershire. (Press Release from GlosAIN)



Participants in the event: Mary Newton (GlosFOEN); John Beattie (SWARD); Clare Sheriden (GlosVAIN) and the Chair: Simon Pickering